
 
 

 
 

From: William Warner 

Pilgrim’s Pride/Environmental Manager 

October 3, 2016 

De Queen Processing Plant 
401 S 3rd St. 
De Queen, AR 71832 
RE: Effluent Water Treatment / Run Over 

 

To: Kyle Barber 

ADEQ /Water Division  

5301 Northshore Dr 

North Little Rock, Arkansas 72118 

 

Mr. Kyle Barber: 

 

Industrial User ID ARR0021733 

 

On October 08, 2016 the De Queen processing plant discharged approximately 250 gallons 

composed of “treated water” from the wastewater pretreatment plant along the back corner of the 

wastewater facility. The water was released due to the effluent discharge pipe being temporarily 

blocked. The treated water had a neutral pH, ranging 7.1 – 7.4. CLB Engineering Services 

performed excavation to remove the soil affected.  

 

Corrective action was immediately sought out following containment and cleanup. The 

construction of a permanent “slide” to hold water in the flume is being sought out in order to 

assist the De Queen City in weekend sampling.   

 

Please contact with any additional questions or concerns by email 

(William.Warner@pilgrims.com) or phone (318-623-4010).  

 

Best regards, 

 

 

William Warner  

Complex Environmental Manager 

mailto:William.Warner@pilgrims.com


 
 
 

  

 

 

 






